
 

PARENT DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP 
In an effort to maintain safety and to keep the car rider lane from backing up, we are asking 
parents to adhere to the following procedures: 

● After reaching the back of the building, do not go right down the hill to the student 
parking lot. That will cause you to wait until the gates are opened after 7:00. 

● Students must exit the car on the sidewalk from the passenger side only on the school side of 
the lane.  

● Drivers should pull up to the spot indicated on the map below to allow for as many cars 
as possible to unload students quickly. There will be signs and staff to indicate where to 
stop. 

● Once a car stops, students must promptly exit the car even if the student must walk along 
the sidewalk to enter the building.  

● Please maintain your lane. Passing others cars is prohibited. 

For safety, staff may direct vehicle movement. 

Please follow their guidance. 

Entrance for student drivers only; 
do not enter for drop off. 


